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Editorial Note
Henning Hraban Ramm

Welcome to another issue of our famous proceedings a.k.a. “context group journal”!

A big thank you to my co-editors Alan, Bruce, Julian and Peter who responded when
I asked for native speakers as correctors! Also Karl Berry (re-)edited some articles
that he used for TUGboat.

Enjoy!

Hraban

Digging deep or climbing high?


